
Fremont Lake Association 

Board Meeting   11/20/12   7PM   Sheridan Twp. Hall             
 

Meeting opened at 7PM at Twp. Meeting.  
 

Attending; Gary Breuker, Eric Anderson, Lou Meeuwenberg, Nels Johnston, Dave Landheer, Norm 

Goebel & Doug Nieboer.  Absent; John Sella & Norm Knorr.   
 

The purpose was to discuss our proposal to the city and Twp regarding their participation in setting up 

a SAD and assisting with the funding.  

 

Twp agreed to pay 12% of our treatment of Aquatic Nuisances up to a maximum of $100K. The Twp 

agreed to this formula for 5 years. Todd Blake from the city was also in attendance and said the city 

council had been informed and was supportive of this. The city's share would be 24%. The city would 

vote on this at their next council mtg.  
 

Next Meeting – Will be called by the Chair. 
 

Gary Breuker - Chair   11/21/12 

 

 


